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                  Welcome to the first ever Pathfinder Newsletter!! 

Every quarter we’ll bring you the latest reports from the club and keep you updated on the events to look forward to! 

Want to contribute to the newsletter? Just let Aunty Shelly know! 

UPCOMING CLUB DATES 

Adventurers  usually takes place every 2nd and 3rd 

Sabbath: 

10th March 2018 

17th March 2018 
 

Pathfinders usually takes place every 1st and 4th 

Sabbath: 

24th February 2018 (Outreach) 

10th March 2018 

 

             ATTENTION 

              Oxford Pathfinder Club needs you!! 

 If you are able to spare an hour to support 

the club, we’d love to hear from you! 

 

The last year was a busy one for the Oxford club and 
2018 looks set to be the same!  
 
Not did we see a new director take over the club 
(welcome Aunty Shelly!!), we went camping near and 
far, made links with other clubs and supported local 
community projects. 
 
The year ahead looks to be just as jammed packed ! 

On the 24th September we joined forces with the 

Aylesbury club to successfully complete 3 honours-

Baking, Soap Craft and Seeds.  

A special thank you to Elder Philip who led us through 

the Baking honour! 

SEC Pathfinder & Adventurer Camp-August 2017 

Congratulations to  Sara, Alicia and Maia who will 

be representing Oxford on the SEC Teen Leadership 

Training course.   

This is a 3 year course running in conjunction with 

the Pathfinder club, that trains  young people to be 

Christian leaders of the future and encourages them 

to play an active part in spreading the Gospel to 

others.  

Please keep Sara, Alicia and Maia in your prayers! 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Oxford club has lots of exciting things planned 

over the next few months : 

February  

24th Outreach in Rose Hill 

28th Last day for Oxford Camp registration  

 

March 

3rd Oxford club hosting fellowship lunch 

4th –10th Oxford evangelistic campaign  

10th Isle of Wight ADRA fundraising launch 

17th Fundraising recipe launch 

18th Club church cleaning and honours day 

24th Club open day– Invite a friend to church 

30th –1st April—Oxford Adventurer and Path-

finder camp at Youlbury 

 

April 

6th Isle of Wight 

28th Nursing home visit  

 

Later on in the year we will be attending more 

camps, supporting more community projects 

and experiencing  more fun outings.  

If you  have ideas of other activities you would 

like the Oxford club to participate in, please let 

your club leader know,   

A warm welcome to our new members of staff who 

have joined our club in 2018.  We’re so happy you 

could join us and appreciate the time you have given 

to support the club! 

Our ADRA Bikathon in 2017 involved the whole 

church . Don’t miss out on this year’s fundraising 

events! 

Thank you also to Sis Karline who led an exciting 

session on the Sanctuary for the Pathfinders. Part 2 

of this important message will be delivered in April.  

Oxford club  have continued to support Gatehouse 

and aim to do the same this year. 


